
July 31, 2020 
 
 
 
OU community members, 
 
As we look ahead to fall semester, each of us must do our part to make sure Oakland University maintains 
the highest level of preventative measures to protect against the spread of COVID-19. More than ever, 
we must rely on each other in a collective effort we call “Grizzlies Protect Grizzlies: Healthy Together.”  
 
In the attached document, “Grizzlies Protect Grizzlies: Healthy Together,” you will find answers to what 
you should expect on campus and in classrooms this fall. You will also find a range of safety measures in 
place, and expectations for students, faculty and staff to do their part in wearing face coverings, 
practicing social distancing, and washing hands regularly, among other preventative steps.  
 
At Oakland University, we’re always thinking about tomorrow. 

 

Our mission is to serve students in their ongoing education and personal development as they prepare for 

success in their careers and lives. In these challenging times, our commitment has never wavered and our 

focus has never diminished. 

 

Each week, look for an email from us. We’re committed to connect with you to make sure you are 

informed on the latest developments regarding OU’s fall preparations.  

 

For more information, please visit the website: oakland.edu/return-to-campus/ 
 

Looking forward to seeing you in-person and/or virtually in the fall. 

 

Wishing you good health, 

 
 
Ora Hirsch Pescovitz, M.D. 
President, Oakland University 
 
 

http://oakland.edu/return-to-campus/

